Dear Radio Friend,

We appreciate very much your letter of Jan. 6, 1944 giving reception of broadcast from our station on Jan. 6, 1944. The data given by you has been checked and we take pleasure in verifying your report.

We would appreciate any further reports on the receiving conditions in your district, as well as any suggestions or criticism which you may care to make. It helps us in our work and it is pleasant to keep in touch with our audience.

We would also appreciate it if you would invite your friends to listen to our programs.

With best wishes, we are.

Radio Station X E L O

800-Kcs.

150.000 Watts

Jan. 6, 1944

Dear Sir:

In answer to your request for verification, the programs you mentioned on October 12, 1943 from 5:04 A. M. to 5:22 A. M. P W. T. are in accordance with our station log.

Radio Station XELO

By Mrs. W.E. Branch